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Dear Parents, 

 

We will be holding a SEND coffee morning at school on Tuesday 29th November, 9.10am-

10.30am and we would like to invite you if you are able to join us. 

 

The focus of this session will be Speech and Language and Autistic Spectrum Disorders.  

 

Francesca Thompson from the Communication and Autism Team will be joining us as will 

Emily Nicholls from Soundswell Speech and Language therapy. 

 

Why am I getting this invite? 

 

As your child has a specific learning need based on speech and language and/or autism 

and they have worked with either Francesca or Emily we feel this would be an opportunity 

for you to meet them. 

 

There will not be a set agenda for this session, but you will have the opportunity to speak to 

these professionals, the SEND team from school and other parents whose children may 

have the same or similar needs as your own child.  

 

If you can attend, on the day please come and wait at the door by the school hall where a 

member of staff will welcome you. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Miss Beach 

Special Educational Needs Coordinator (SENDCo) 
 

 


